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     BULLETIN 

 

NUMBER 16      February 26, 2021 
 

SUBJECT: 1. IMPORTANT CHANGES TO FRONT END   
   SPECIFICATIONS 

 
The Department of Transportation and Infrastructure, Buildings Division has made 
significant changes to the front-end specifications, including the “standard front end” 
and the “project specific front end”.  Changes were made to account for the pandemic, 
for electronic bidding, and for miscellaneous updates. DTI will not accept tender 
packages with the old version of the front end specifications after March 19. Consultants 
preparing a tender package are required to download and edit the new “project specific 
front end” sections. They can be found at the following website address: 
 
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/dti/standards.html 
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